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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION - EXPLORATION TARGET AT VIAU-DALLAIRE

With reference to the Company’s announcement released on 19 November 2019 entitled “Exploration
Target Highlights Potential for New Lithium Deposit at Viau-Dallaire”, we advise that the announcement
did not contain a specific competent person’s statement in relation to the Exploration Target.

Following is the appropriate statement:

COMPETENT PERSONS STATEMENT

Exploration Targets

The information in this report that relates to Exploration Targets is based on information compiled by Dr
Gustavo Delendatti, a member of the Australian Institute of Geoscientists. Dr Delendatti is an
independent consultant, and has sufficient experience which is relevant to the style of mineralisation
and type of deposit under consideration and to the activity being undertaken to qualify as a Competent
Person as defined in the JORC Code (2012 Edition) of the “Australasian Code for Reporting of Exploration
Results, Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves”.

Dr Delendatti, as competent person for this announcement, has consented to the inclusion of the
information in the form and context in which it appears.

For more information, please contact:

Paul Crawford

Company Secretary
Phone: +61 (7) 3369 7058
Email: info@sayonamining.com.au
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